
Country	Place	HOA	Board	Meeting	

Minutes	
January	9,	2017	

The	regular	meeting	of	the	Country	Place	HOA	Executive	Board	was	held	on	Monday,	January	9,	2017	at	
the	Pioneer	Library	with	4	of	5	members	of	the	board	members	present.	Also	joining	were	12	guests	
from	the	Country	Place	Community.	The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	President,	Courtney	Vieta	
followed	by	the	reading	and	approval	of	the	minutes	by	the	Secretary.			

A	financial	statement	was	read	by	the	Treasurer.		After	brief	discussion,	the	financial	statement	was	
accepted	by	unanimous	vote.	

Unfinished	business	discussed	was	a	presentation	by	Aria	Financial	Services	regarding	our	need	for	
outside	assistance	with	the	day-to-day	accounting	for	the	HOA.	A	vote	was	set	for	the	annual	meeting	
coming	up	February	6th.	

Also	discussed	under	unfinished	business	was	the	report	that	Ideal	Homes	has	completed	their	
landscaping	project	and	will	be	deeding	over	the	common	areas	to	the	HOA.	

Finally,	under	unfinished	business,	the	announcement	was	made	that	at	the	Annual	Meeting,	an	election	
would	be	held	for	the	vacant	board	seats.	

There	was	no	new	business	brought	forth	at	this	meeting.	

	

Respectfully	submitted,	
Rebecca	Upshaw	
Country	Place	HOA	Secretary	


